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Inverness Public Transport Meeting 

Thursday November 2nd 2023 13.45-15.45 

Spectrum Centre, 1B Margaret Street, Inverness IV1 1LS  

(Beside bus station, near railway station) 

 

Coffee/tea available from 13.15 

Agenda 

• Passenger experiences on public transport   
Neil Wallace, SAPT 

• Highland Bus Partnership Fund Project and Bus Service Improvement Plan 
Jon Farr, Bus Partnership Fund Project Officer, The Highland Council. 

• Highland Rail Development 
Highland Main Line, West Highland, Kyle and Far North Lines, Inverness-Aberdeen line 

Frank Roach, Partnership Manager, HITRANS 

• Discussion 
What is the future for local bus services in the Highlands? 
Can Inverness-Edinburgh/Glasgow rail journeys be faster? 
When will the Aberdeen-Inverness line be upgraded for hourly trains? 
 

Everyone with an interest in public transport is welcome to attend 
  

 SAPT Membership 
If you are not a member of SAPT and are interested in joining, please contact us at sapt@btinternet.com 
to request membership and arrange to pay the subscription at the relevant rate: 
Membership rates: Individuals £15; Family Rate £20; Pensioners, students, unwaged £8; Voluntary 
Organisations £18; Commercial Organisations £30; Local Authorities £100; Transport organisations £200. 

Send a cheque (made out to SAPT) to:  Robin McGregor, SAPT, 19 Whittingehame Drive, Glasgow G12 0XT  
or pay by bank transfer to:   83-07-06 / 00258248 / The Scottish Association for Public Transport.   
Please use your name or organisation name as reference on bank transfers. 
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